
   

 
February 10, 2023 

 
 
 

Parents and Guardians, 

Tuesday, February 14, will be a remote learning day for all students and teachers.  

The District received a request from the county to implement a remote learning day 

due to the funeral procession of Officer Sluganski.  Again, Tuesday, February 14, 

will be a District-wide remote learning day.   

Reminder, any 9th Grade student interested in taking the tour of Steel Center on 

Wednesday, February 15th needs to turn in the permission slip no later than 

Monday.  The permission slip is available on Schoology under the Class of 2026 

page.  Please, contact Mr. Inglis with any further questions.   

The West Mifflin Area High School Spring Musical is Mamma Mia! 
The show will be February 23, 24, and 25 at 7:00 PM and Sunday, February 26 at 
2:00 PM, in the High School Auditorium. Tickets are $12 for adults, $6 for 
students, and free for senior citizens with WM Gold Cards. 
Tickets are on sale now at: https://wmasdmusic.weebly.com/hs-musical.html 
 
Clara Barton PTA had their STEM Night last evening.  The event was well 

attended and everyone had a great time.  Special thank you to Mrs. Haney and the 

Clara Barton PTA for their efforts in arranging this event.  

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 

different events.   

Reminder, there will be no school for students and staff on February 20, 2023, the 

District will be observing President’s Day. 

The next two-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, 
February 24. 

 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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